
The Chelan County Sheriff’s Office is asking for the public’s assistance in locating 37-year-old Adriana Nunez-Gutierrez.  
She was last seen at her home in Chelan on 02/15/2024.  Adriana has not been seen or heard from since approximately 
2:00 am on 02/16/2024. 

Nunez-Gutierrez is 5’3” tall and approximately, 110lbs, it is unknow what Nunez-Gutierrez is wearing or where she may 
be. 

We are asking anyone who may have seen Nunez-Gutierrez or have any information that might assist in locating her to 
call the Chelan County Sheriff’s Office Tip Line at 509-667-6845. 
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